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                                                                   October 15, 2021 
 
Richard Mullarkey 
40 Carriage Way 
Millstown Township, New Jersey 08510 
 
  Re: Withdrawal of Application from the 2019 RFA Process 
 
Dear Mr. Mullarkey: 

 
The New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission (the “Commission”) is in receipt of your request for 
withdrawal of the following application from the 2019 Request for Applications (“RFA”) process:  
 
   Applicant Name: AMCANN 
    
   Applicant Control Number: 19-0188 (Vertically Integrated) 
 
   Region: North 
 
The New Jersey Department of Health initially responded affirmatively to your request for withdrawal on March 
5, 2020. Subsequently, representation for AMCANN followed up on September 4, 2020, to again request 
withdrawal of the above application, which receipt was confirmed on October 14, 2020. Finally, a separate letter 
was sent on May 24, 2021, again requesting withdrawal of the above application.  
 
This letter confirms receipt of all prior correspondence and confirms that AMCANN has been removed from 
consideration from the 2019 RFA process. Consistent with the 2019 RFA instructions, and following the prior 
notifications of withdrawal, the Commission has destroyed check numbers 1015, 1017, and 1019 totaling $54,000. 
Thank you for providing your notification of withdrawal. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 

Executive Director 
New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission 

 
c. Corinne DeBerry, Associate (to: cdeberry@foxrothschild.com) 


